Shcz Balthrog —

From: Lisa Cooper

Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2012 11:48 AM

To: Stacy Balthrop

Subject: FW: re Lynnwood Utility's request for an increase

Please include in docket file. Thanks, Lisa

From: Rus Roach ir fi istnashville.org]
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2012 5:16 PM
To: Lisa Cooper

Subject: re Lynnwood Utility's request for an increase

I understand that Lynnwood has asked for another rate increase. We have a history of devious
and deceptive practice with them. They tried the non profit route to sneak a fee past us
which was overturned and denied. All fees were to be returned. They have not done so.
Certainly nothing else should be considered from them until that obligation is completed. Now
they are claiming expenses enough to justify an increase. I understand that sewage fees are
usually just equal to the water bill.which makes no sense as much if not most of that bill
goes on the yard and does not return through the system....regardless I hope the board looks
with great disfavor on this request.

We have a letter that residents have signed to protest - I was unable to get there to sign
but please accept this as my objection to an unwarranted and insensitive utility increase.

Rus Roach

615406 9313

102 Gillette Drive
Franklin, Tn 37069
Cottonwood Subdivision



